
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diesel spill on airport creek trail  
 

Start Date: March 2, 2018 
End Date: March 3, 2018 
Iqaluit, NU 30 sec 

 

 

The Department of Environment advises Iqaluit residents there has been a diesel spill on 

the airport creek skidoo trail from the Iqaluit Gas Bar to RL. Hanson Construction Ltd.  

 

Equipment is currently on site to clean up the spill.  

 

The Department would like to advise residents to go around the site if possible.  

 

### 

 
Media Contact: 
Debbie Purvis 
Manager, Communications, Education and Outreach 
Department of Environment 
867-975-7761 
dpurvis@gov.nu.ca 
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